
April 16, 2024 

Thomas J. Faulk 
1796 Drury Road 

Nassau County 
Building Department 
96161 Nassau Place 
Yulee, Florida 32097 

Fernandina Beach, FL 32034 

RE: Case # 3505 
1796 Drury Road, Fernandina Beach 
Parcel ID # 00-00-30-0200-0013-0000 

Dear Property Owner: 

Construction Board of 
Adjus tments and Appeals 

The purpose of this courtesy letter is to inform you, the property owner of record, of an unsafe 
structure on your property. The inspector did an inspection to find the structure had been 
previously permitted and started. We are aware that you have renewed the permit, but please be 
advised that the Building Official will only extend the permit for ninety (90) days from the date of 
reissuance. This issue has continued for fourteen (14) years, and that is the reason why your case 
has been referred to Code Enforcement to go before the Special Magistrate. 

We would appreciate a response as to the time frame it may take to correct this violation in order to 
avoid any further action. If you have any questions, please call my cell phone at (904) 753-4284 or 
email Flindes@nassaucountyfl.com. 

r 
Structural Assessment Coordinator 

FL/jw 

YULEE 
(904) 530-6250 

TOLL FREE 
1-800-948-3364 

FAX 
(904) 321-5763 




